
GDPR 
 

General Data Protection Regulations came into effect from May 25th this year. The Charleville Centre 

must adhere to these regulations from this date.  This will protect the privacy rights of individuals 

and safeguard their personal data.  From now on we need your permission to contact you on a 

personal basis.  If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

In general, the Centre does not hold any personal data on individuals, but it complies with its 

obligations under the GDPR by keeping personal data up to date, by storing and destroying it 

securely, by not collecting or retaining excessive amounts of data, by protecting personal data from 

loss, misuse, unauthorized access and disclosure and by ensuring that appropriate technical 

measures are in place to protect personal data.  

Personal Data relates to a living individual who can be identified from that data. Identification can be 

by the information alone or in conjunction with any other information in the data controller’s 

possession or likely to come into such possession. The processing of personal data is governed by 

the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). 

Individuals Now have rights to : 

 Be informed 

Access their personal Information 

Have personal data erased 

Have personal data corrected 

Restrict processing 

Object 

  

If you feel that there has been a breach of your Data please contact one of our Data Controllers in 

the Charleville Centre office 057 9349700, or email charlevillecentre@gmail.com. 
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